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MISSION STATEMENT 
Holy Name of Jesus, a Catholic Parish in the Diocese of Owensboro, Ken-
tucky, is dedicated to living the Gospel message. We strive to build com-
munity by celebrating God’s presence in Word and Sacrament. Through 
our gift of diversity, guided by the spirit, we witness Christ’s love for God’s 
people by our compassion for all. 

You’re Invited—Upcoming Event 

Vocational Week  
April 15-21 

Sr. Desiré Anne-Marie Findlay 
Watch bulletin for  

the schedule of events  
See page 7 for bio 

 
 
 

Earth Day Celebration 
    April 21, 9:00am  
  Holy Name's Pavilion  

 
 

 
Holy Name's 

Community Service Day 
Get Your Gear Ready  

and Plan on Participating 
Saturday, May 12  
8:00am  - Noon  

 
 

     Night at the Races 
   Friday, May 4, 6:00pm 
       HNS Cafeteria  
 

 
 
 

Faith Quest  
June 3 - 8 

 Vacation Bible School 
June 4 - 7 

 
      

   Annual Reverse Raffle 
   Thursday, July 19, 

  6:00pm 
  HNS Cafeteria  

 

Easter Prayer 
 

Lord, the resurrection of Your Son 
has given us new life and renewed hope. 

Help us to live as new people 
in pursuit of the Christian ideal. 

Grant us wisdom to know what we must do, 
the will to want to do it, 

the courage to undertake it, 
the perseverance to continue to do it, 

and the strength to complete it. 
 

Amen 

Easter Message…… 
Fr. Larry McBride, Pastor 

 

Christ is risen! Alleluia! With 
this joyful proclamation we 
begin our Easter Season. I 
want to take this opportunity 
to welcome everyone to Holy 
Name of Jesus Church as we 
celebrate the risen Christ. All 
are welcome. We welcome our 
visitors who are with us for the first time and 
those who are here every Sunday. We welcome 
extended family members who are visiting 
their loved ones and most of all we welcome 
YOU!  Holy Name of Jesus is a blessed commu-
nity of faith with a wide variety of opportuni-
ties to love and praise God and our neighbor. If 
you would like to learn more about our parish 
family or the Catholic faith please feel free to 
call me at 270-826-2096 or email me at 
lmcbride@holynameparish.net. Let us give 
praise to God for his love is everlasting.   

mailto:lmcbride@holynameparish.net
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Welcome to our Newest Members (RCIA 2017-18) 

  

Mensaje de Pascua 
Padre Larry McBride 

  

¡Cristo Resucitó! ¡Aleluya! Con 
esta alegre proclamación ini-
ciamos nuestra temporada de 
Pascua. Quiero aprovechar es-
ta oportunidad para darles la 
bienvenida a todos a la Iglesia 
del Santo Nombre de Jesús 
mientras celebramos a Cristo 
resucitado. Todos son bien-
venidos. Damos la bienvenida 
a nuestros visitantes que están 
con nosotros por primera vez y a los que están 
aquí todos los domingos. Damos la bienvenida a 
los familiares que visitan a sus seres queridos y, 
sobre todo, ¡les damos la bienvenida! El Santo 
Nombre de Jesús es una comunidad de fe ben-
decida con una gran variedad de oportunidades 
para amar y alabar a Dios y a nuestro prójimo. 
Si desea obtener más información sobre nues-
tra familia parroquial o de la fe católica, no 
dude en llamarme al 270-826-2096 o en-
víeme un correo electrónico a 
lmcbride@holynameparish.net. Alabemos a Dios 
porque su amor es eterno. 

Oración de Pascua 
 

Señor, la resurrección de tu hijo 
nos ha dado vida nueva y una esperanza reno-

vada. 
Ayúdanos a vivir como personas nuevas 

en la búsqueda de convertirnos en un cristiano 
ideal. 

Concédenos la sabiduría para saber lo que 
debemos de hacer, 

la voluntad de querer hacerlo, 
el valor para llevarlo a cabo, 

la perseverancia para continuar haciéndolo, 
y la fuerza para terminarlo de hacer. 

 
Amén 

WELCOME to those who received full initiation into the Church at the Easter Vigil: 

 Lyman Allen, Terri Allen, Nicole Barkley, Kelly Bennett, Brad Conrad, Robin Hancock, 

Shane Hester, Paulette Layman, Chris Raymer, and Rob Rich 

Reverse Raffle-Thursday, July 19, 2018  
Holy Name School Cafeteria. This is our eight-
eenth annual Reverse Raffle. Tickets for the event 
are $150 which includes dinner and drinks 
for two and a chance to win many wonder-
ful prizes. Doors open at 6pm, dinner at 
6:45pm, and the drawing begins at 
7:30pm. Proceeds benefit Holy Name 
Youth and Holy Name Radio Ministry.  
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      YOUTH GROUP NEWS 

Left: Small group 
ice breakers to get 
youth better ac-
quainted with each 
other before diving 
deeper into our 
sessions on noise, 
prayer, and moving 
past difficult things 
in life with God’s 
help. 

Right: Youth were 
able to participate in 
many of the high 
ropes courses that 
Gasper River has to 
offer. Caitlyn Hon-
eycutt and Amelia 
Hampton are work-
ing their way to the 
top of this team 
building exercise.  

Above: High School Retreat: March 3-4, 2018. 

Pictured Above: On Wednesday, March 14, 2018- JR 
High meets for a fun afternoon of fellowship including: 
pizza, volleyball, ping-pong, giant jinga, and foosball.    

 

HIGHLIGHT:  
“Answering the Call” to Hospitali-

ty!!  
 
 

A small group of ladies believed that there 
would be people coming to our church with 
needs that these items could meet. One per-
son brought the basket, another brought 
items and thus the “expression of welcome & 
comfort” began. What a beautiful way of wel-
coming visitors, families 
and friends!  
 
 

Challenge: It’s up to 
ALL of us, see a need 
and make a difference. 
Lets make “Answer the 
Call” a regular high-
light in Voices in the 
Parish!  

 
(Send pictures and description to 

jhagan@holynameparish.net.) 

Above: Each Wednesday evening during Lent, a group 
gathered for “A Light is On” to hear a speaker, enjoy a lite 
dinner and then gathered in the church for Adoration, Rec-
onciliation & Benediction.  

The Light is On 
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PICTURED ABOVE: During a recent trip, Fr Shonis 
celebrated Mass at Villa Infantil, A Home for Children in 
Jalisco, Mexico. Villa Infantil is run by a small group of 
Catholic Sisters of the Congregation of Our Lady of Gua-
dalupe and St. Joseph and their small staff with the as-
sistance of volunteers and benefactors. For more infor-
mation visit www.villainfantil.com  

Stewardship of Prayer Stewardship 
of Treasure 

PICTURED RIGHT: 
Our parish celebrated 
Eucharistic adoration 
during “The Light is On 
for You” on Wednesday 
evenings during Lent.   
Opportunities to cele-
brate Eucharistic Adora-
tion are also on the first 
Friday of each month 
with Adoration begin-
ning after 7:30am Mass 
and ending with Bene-
diction at 6:00pm.   

PICTURED BELOW: An example of alms-
giving, a parishioner takes a tag for the Lenten 
Giving Tree. The Giving Tree offers parishioners 
the opportunity to partner with community ser-
vice organizations to help others. While items 
may be small, they make a big impact. 

PICTURED 
LEFT: Fr. Larry 
spreading the 
Good News with 
Mrs. Young’s 
first grade at Ho-
ly Name School. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PICTURED ABOVE: Each year our parish en-
gages in serving one another in many ways. Here 
the Women’s Retreat group supply the meal for 
one of the Wednesday evening services during 
Lent.   

Stewardship  
of Time & Talent 
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    HoUSe 
    System 
 

 

In August of 2017, Holy Name of Jesus Catholic School 
launched the HoUSe System. At HNS, every student, faculty, and staff member belong to one of six HoUSes. The 
goal of the HoUSe System is to provide an opportunity for students and faculty to interact across grade levels (K-
8) in healthy competition and support each other as they grow in their Catholic faith. Students will learn to work 
hard individually for the good of their HoUSe, in addition to working as a team. The HNS HoUSe System encour-
ages teamwork, friendship, service, and leadership. HoUSes compete against each other in the areas of academ-
ics, athletics, behavior, school spirit, and community service.  Although not involved in the HoUSe System compe-
titions, our littlest Cardinals in preschool and prekindergarten are in the Angel HoUSe.  The Angel HoUSe partici-
pates in the HoUSe System by beginning to understand teamwork, friendship, and service.  These early and fun-
damental lessons help to prepare them to enter into kindergarten and the bigger HoUSe System.  

 
 

 

 “The CARDINAL 10”  
The Cardinal Ten is a list of ten rules or standards by which Hoy Name 

School Cardinals conduct themselves.  All members of the school family: 

students, faculty, staff, parents, etc. are expected to live by these stand-

ards.  The standards assist in developing a culture of excellence within our 

building.  

1. We are Christ-like.  

2. We are shepherds.  

3. We use our time, talent, & treasure for God.  

4. We give respect! We say yes ma’am & no sir; we say thank you, & we 

speak when spoken to.  

5. We are always honest, no matter the circumstances.  

6. We surprise others by performing random acts of kindness.  

7. We accept responsibility & do not make excuses for our 

failures.  

8. We learn from our mistakes, correct them, & move on.  

9. We are humble when we win; we maintain self-control 

when we lose.  

10. We never quit & always finish the race.  

Excellence Grant 
 

Holy Name School is the recipient of the Koch Foun-

dation Culture of Excellence Grant. This grant is a 

$51,000 grant spanning three years which will be uti-

lized to provide an opportunity for parish schools to 

permanently raise the level of excellence in the spir-

itual, academic, social, and physical education of students to prepare them to assume leadership roles in their 

chosen fields based on Catholic values.  HNS is delighted to be the recipient of a Koch Foundation Grant and 

we look forward to partnering with the Koch Foundation now and in the future.   

Join us May 4, 2018 for the 

annual Night at the Races.  

Horse race betting, Holy 

Name Men’s Club dinner, 

mint juleps, dessert auction, 

and tons of fun. Don’t miss 

out of this opportunity to 

have a blast while supporting 

the Holy Name Church Youth 

Group and the Holy Name 

School Technology Depart-

ment. Tickets are $20 and 

can be purchased at the 

school and church offices.  
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Above: Adalynn Grace Seaver, child of 

Nick & Lyndsey Seaver, was baptized 

Dec 12, 2017. 

Families are invited to submit baptismal celebration 
photos to jhagan@holynameparish.net  Be sure to 

include names & the date of baptism. 

Celebration of  Holy Baptism—                              
     Welcome to your Parish Family 

Above: Kensington Margaret 
Barkley, child of Aaron and 
Nicole Barkley, was baptized 
Feb 11, 2018. 

Ecumenical Committee 
By Marti Vickers 

 

On January 23, 2018 Holy Name Ecumenical 
Committee welcomed David Salisbury and his 
family to tell us about the Church of Christ. 17 
members from both churches gathered in the 
conference room.  One of the first things we 
learned was that he does not have a title such as 
Reverend or Pastor.  His congregation knows 
him simply as David. The Salisburys have at-
tended a Mass at Holy Name and were amazed 
at how beautiful the church is.  The Stations of 
the Cross in particular caught their attention. The 
Church of Christ is very simple by compari-
son. They do not use musical instruments in their 
worship services. Everything is sung a cappella. 
 

But not everything is different between our 
churches.  While they do baptize by immersion, 
they do baptize in the name of the Father, Son 
and Holy Spirit.  While Catholics baptize infants, 
the Church of Christ baptize only adults.  Not at a 
particular age but at the age of accountability. As 
in the Catholic Church where the Eucharist is cel-
ebrated at each Mass, the Church of Christ offers 
“The Lord’s Supper” weekly.  Many Protestant 
denominations believe in once saved always 
saved.  Like the Catholic Church, members of 
the Church of Christ believe that salvation may 
be lost but can be regained by repentance.  
Fr. 

Shonis asked David and his wife Heather 
about  juggling married life and ministry. David 
welcomes Heather’s feedback on his sermons 
since she is a former English teacher. He also 
asked his children Abby, Darby and Will what it 
was like to have their father be a pastor. One 
problem is that their peers expect them to always 
be super good.  But on the plus side they know 
more about the church and bible than the aver-
age kid. 
 

It was a wonderful evening. The Salisburys are a 
delightful family who love the Lord. I look forward 
to learning about another denomination in the 
future. 

“Counting on You”–SVDP  
By Paul Fritz 

  

During the season of Lent we hear of almsgiving as part of 
the preparation for our Easter celebration.  The struggle to 
give what we hold dear may not be easy, but consider the 
widow in the Gospel who gave only a mite; she gave all she 
had.  Too often we think of almsgiving as strictly money and 
react negatively as it seems that all you hear is:  give to this 
or give to that.  St. Vincent de Paul saw the need of the poor 
in hunger, clothing for the naked, shelter, illness, and loneli-
ness.  The needs today are the same as they were years 
ago. 

Almsgiving for St. Vincent de Paul can take many forms: 
Donating clothes (Are you really going to use all the clothes 
in your closet?), buying an extra sack of groceries for the 
food pantry, monetary gifts for medicine, warmth or shelter.  
Almsgiving is not only a good preparation for Easter, but for 
the rest of our lives.   

The most precious gift may be sharing time—in service of 
others.  St. Vincent de Paul is a fulfilling way of seeing 
Christ in those he loved the most—the poor.  Consider join-
ing the St. Vincent de Paul Society in helping us help others. 
Christ is counting on you! 
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Ben Franklin said “a penny saved is a pen-
ny earned”. There are various ways to save 
money. Some of the ways are more difficult 
and require quite a lot of effort. Some of the 

ways to save money only require you to ask for them.  
 

Many restaurants/stores offer discounts for seniors. The 
amount of the discounts varies. The age requirement for 

the discount varies.  Here are a few examples:  

Now that you know there are so many discounts out there, feel free to 
ask the next time you go out. From grocery stores, to discount stores, 
to movies, to eating out, the money is there for you to save.  Saving 
money comes down to how much effort will it take, and if you will actu-
ally do it? Ask first before you pay and make Ben Franklin proud.  

Store Discount Age  Notes 

ACE Hardware 10% off 60+   

AMC Theaters Up to 30% off 60+   

Applebee’s 10-15% off 60+ Varies by location 

Arby’s 10% off 55+   

Best Western 10% or more off 55+   

Bonefish 10% off   AARP Members 

Burger King 10% off plus discounts on 
coffee and soft drinks 

60+   

Captain D’s Seafood Discounted meals 62+ Happy Wednesdays 

Chick-fil-A 10% off plus a free coffee 55+   

Chili’s Restaurant 10% off 55+   

Choice Hotels 10% off 60+   

Culvers 10% off 60+   

Dairy Queen 10% off   Varies by location 

Dunkin’ Donuts Free donut with purchase of 
large or XL beverage 

  AARP Members 

Fazolli’s Special Senior menu 62+ Must join Fazolli’s Club 62 

Golden Corral 10% off 60+   

Goodwill Retail Store 10-20% off 55+ Certain days of the week 

Great Clips $1-3 off 65+   

Hardees Small drinks for 33 cents 
with meal purchase 

65+   

IHOP Discounts on Senior menu 55+   

Kentucky Fried Chicken Free small drink with meal 
purchase 

55+   

Kohl’s 15% off 55+ Wednesday 

Long John Silver’s 10% off or discounted drinks 55+   

McDonald’s Discounts on drinks 55+   

O’Charleys 10% off 60+   

Outback Steakhouse 10% off   AARP Members 

Salvation Army Thrift Store 15%-50% off 55+ Valid only certain days 

Schlotzsky’s Deli 10% off 60+   

Sonic 10% off or free beverage 60+ Varies by Location 

Subway 10% off 60+   

Super Cuts $2 off 60+   

Taco Bell 5% off and free beverages 65+   

TJ Maxx 10% off 55+ Mondays 

Wendy’s 5%-10% off or a discounted 
drink 

55+ Ask for details 

White Castle 10 off 62+   

Discounts  
Submitted by Catherine Roberts RN, BSN  

Vocational Week Guest 
Speaker 

Sr. Desiré Anne-Marie 
Findlay 

Sister Desiré Anne-Marie 
Findlay is a member of the Sis-
ters of Saint Felix (Felician Sis-
ters). She is currently in annual 
vows and is looking forward to 
final profession in 2019. Sister 
Desiré met the Felician Sisters 
in New Mexico where she grew 
up and where most of her fami-
ly resides. She met the Sisters 
on a 100-mile pilgrimage for 
vocations while she was still in 
college. Shortly after gradua-
tion she entered the community 
and has had the opportunity to 
live in three different states ev-
er since. Currently living in 
Pennsylvania, Sister Desiré is 
now actively involved in voca-
tion outreach. She will also be 
working with elementary and 
middle school children at an 
after school program that one 
of her Sisters began in 2002. 
Before moving to Pennsylva-
nia, Sister Desiré lived in 
Southern California where she 
taught at an all-girl’s high 
school for four years. She 
taught Spanish I, Theology 12, 
and Dance. Sister Desiré was 
an avid dancer before entering 
community and has now been 
able to share that gift as a Sis-
ter. Not only did she teach bal-
let and jazz in the high school, 
but she also had the opportuni-
ty to teach dance in Haiti where 
she lived for a month in the 
summer of 2016. Dance is also 
a part of what brought her to 
the Felician Sisters. While get-
ting to know the community, 
the Sisters learned that she 
was dancing for a semi-
professional basketball team 
and asked if she would dance 
for one of their prayer services. 
She did, and in doing so she 
realized that using her gifts for 
God gave them greater pur-
pose. Sister Desiré now hopes 
to help others - especially 
youth and young adults - to find 
purpose not only in their gifts, 
but in their lives. 


